National • Context

HHS email to child migrant shelters canceling funds for educational and recreational activities

Updated Jun 5, 2019 at 1:33 PM

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 11:20 AM

To:

Subject: Re: Grant Fund Usage

Dear Providers:

All federal funds released on or after May 22, 2019 for the care of UACs have the following restrictions:

 All costs budgeted for recreational or educational activities including personnel associated with these activities are unallowable costs for draw downs.

You may use any funds made available prior to May 22, 2019 for these costs. Please review the most recent Notice of Award (NOA) comments sections for further information.

Thank you,